Our Lady of Mt Carmel Primary

15th February 2023

Year 3 Student Log in Note

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As part of our reading group rotations in class students will be using the following websites:
> https://readtheory.org/
> https://www.typing.com/
> https://studyladder.com.au

We are requesting for you and your child/ren to practise logging in at home so that they
become familiar with each website and the different usernames and passwords required to
access their accounts.

Students do not need to complete any assigned tasks at home. These activities will be
completed weekly during class reading groups. We are only requesting that you practise
getting to each website and logging in successfully.

For homework in Term 2 students will be using StudyLadder. Students will need to learn how
to log in to StudylLadder in order to complete their homework. These activities will not be
completed in class - it is for homework only. As stated above we are requesting that you and
your child/ren practise logging into studyladder at home so that students are prepared for
when homework begins next term.

Please find your child’s log in details attached to this letter. The login details include their
email, school chromebook, read theory, typing and studyladder logins.

If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact any of the Year 3 teachers.
Thank you for your assistance in supporting your child with their ICT skills.

Mrs Stevenson, Mrs Worsley and Miss Dooley
Year 3 Teachers
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